
 

 

NOTICE TO YEAR 2020 JUDICIAL CANDIDATES 

 

 

 Rule 4.2(A)(4) of the Code of Judicial Conduct requires all judicial candidates, including 

incumbent judges, who are seeking election in the year 2020 to attend a campaign practices 

seminar.  To satisfy this requirement, a judicial candidate must attend an approved judicial 

candidate seminar not more than one year prior to and no later than sixty days after certification 

of candidacy by the county board of election or Secretary of State. 

 

 The Ohio Board of Professional Conduct has scheduled judicial candidate seminars for 

judicial candidates who will be on the ballot in 2020.  The dates, times, and locations of these 

seminars are as follows: 

 
Wednesday, December 4, 20191 

3:45 – 5:45 p.m. 
Embassy Suites Dublin 

5100 Upper Metro Place 
Dublin, Ohio 43017 

(614) 790-9000 

Thursday, January 30, 2020 
1:30 – 3:30 p.m. 

Holiday Inn Fairborn 

2800 Presidential Drive 

Fairborn, Ohio  45324 

(937) 426-7800 

  
Wednesday, February 5, 2020 

1:30 – 3:30 p.m. 

Holiday Inn Strongsville 
15471 Royalton Road 

Strongsville, Ohio  44136 
(440) 238-8800 

 

Thursday, June 18, 20202 
1:30 - 3:30 p.m. 

Moyer Judicial Center 

65 South Front Street, Room 101 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

(614) 387-9445 

 

Thursday, October 29, 2020 
1:30 - 3:30 p.m. 

Moyer Judicial Center 
65 S. Front Street, Room 101 

Columbus, Ohio  43215 
(614) 387-9445 

 

 Judicial candidates are encouraged to bring their campaign chairperson, volunteers, and 

treasurer to these seminars.  The seminars are offered free of charge and preregistration is not 

required.  Two hours of general continuing legal education credit will be provided. 

 

 If you have any questions regarding these seminars, please contact the Judicial College at 

(614) 387-9445. 

                                                 
1 The December 4, 2019 seminar is in conjunction with the Ohio Common Pleas Judges Association Winter meeting 

but, open to all 2020 candidates. 
2 Video Replay. 


